
From: Matthew Shepherd <Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 Sep 2024 12:19:25
To: dmsimport@westberks.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Kennet Shopping Centre, Newbury - VISSIM Modelling
Attachments: WIE18916-115.R.6.1.3.pdf, 02094 240530 Kennet Shopping Centre.doc, RE: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The 
Kennet Shopping Centre, Newbury - VISSIM Modelling, Kennet Centre VISSIM_2031 AM Results Summary.xlsx

 

From: Paul Goddard <Paul.Goddard@westberks.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 12:20 PM
To: Matthew Shepherd <Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk>
Cc: Debra Inston <Debra.Inston@westberks.gov.uk>; Bob Dray <Bob.Dray@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Kennet Shopping Centre, Newbury - VISSIM Modelling
 
Hi Matthew, please find attached,
 
Kind Regards
 
Paul Goddard (he/him)
Highways Development Control Team Leader
Environment Department, West Berkshire Council, Market Street, Newbury RG14 5LD
(01635) 519207 | Ext 2207 | paul.goddard@westberks.gov.uk
www.westberks.gov.uk
 
Click here to sign up to the monthly Environment Delivery Newsletter
 
 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
The majority of our office based teams are working from home. We are fully enabled to work remotely so this will not impact on our service to our clients or our 
colleagues. However, we do require that all communications are sent to us electronically by email so that we will be in a position to receive and respond. Thank you 
for your co-operation. 
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